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Roadwork begins on US 550 in Cuba  
Expect lane closures and minor delays 

 
MILAN – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Six along with Siete Inc 
(Contractor) began a $14.9 million bridge replacement project in Cuba, NM. 
 
Work began August 25, 2025, on the southbound lanes at mile marker 64. All traffic has been diverted 
onto the northbound lanes for the first phase of the project. Contractor’s work hours are scheduled 
from 7am to 7pm, Monday through Friday. 
 
Drivers should expect lane closures, minor delays and plan travel accordingly. 
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during all road work.   
 
For current road conditions, please visit NMRoads.com or call 511.  
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